
 

 

 

 

 

Incoming 1st Year Students 2022/2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We wish to invite you to an Information Evening for all incoming First Year students on 

Thursday 31st of March at 7.00pm in St John Bosco Community College.  It is very 

important that you make every effort to attend, as this will be an opportunity for you to get 

information in relation to Option Subject Choices, the Curriculum offered, our Book Rental 

Scheme, Special Education provision and an occasion to ask questions as to aid a smooth 

transition from Primary to Post Primary Education for your child. 

This event is for parents only please. 

If your child has any Additional Educational Needs that has not been highlighted on your 

child’s acceptance form, it is important that you contact the school as soon as possible to 

enable us to prepare our student support files ahead of your child starting in our school. 

Standardised Testing Entrance Examination 

Our standardised testing of incoming First Years will take place on Friday April 1st between 

3:15 and 5.30pm.  This enables us to have a snap shot of your child’s ability in verbal, non-

verbal (Spatial) and qualitative (numerical) awareness. Once again this information helps 

our teachers meet the educational needs of your child. 

Reminder: 

Friday 1st  April 3.15pm – 5.30pm 

Pupils must bring individual earphones on the day as this test is completed on a computer. 

PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT THE SCHOOL IF YOU REQUIRE ANY FURTHER 

INFORMATION. 

Yours Sincerely 

____________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 


